
Our attendance this week: 94.89%  Our target: 96% 
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Our Living and Learning Statement this half term is: St Patrick’s children are 
hopeful for the future and each other, and they show resilience to be better 

and keep improving.  

 Certificate  Golden Jumper   

Reception Jacob Olly G 

Year 1 Noah D Logan  

Year 2 Maria & Byron Bobby 

Year 3  Joel & Holly Aaron 

Year 4 Lailah-Rose Rhys 

Year 5 Kate & Olly F Guy 

Year 6  Imogen & Olivia A Terry 

Biblical Yoga 

If anyone would be able to help with donations to school of unwanted 

pillows/cushions/blankets to use for Biblical Yoga it would be really  

appreciated.  

Netball  

Netball will start on Wednesday       

January 22nd. 

As numbers are limited, please 

ensure your child has added their 

name to the netball list.  

Swimming  

Swimming for Years 3 & 4  starts on Tuesday 14th January.  The duration of  

swimming will be 10 weeks.   Please provide your child with a towel and a 

healthy snack.  Girls will need to wear a full swimming costume and boys 

swimming shorts above the knee. 

School Calendar  

February 17th-21st 

Half Term 

 

Monday 11th-15th May 

Year 6 SATs 

May 2020  

(whole month) 

Year 2 testing period  

 

Monday 8th -12th June  

Year 1 Phonics Screening 

Dinner Money 

We have some large outstanding 

balances please can we ask all  

balances to be cleared.  If you are 

unsure of your balance please  

contact the school office, thank you. 

The funeral of Deacon John will take place 

on Thursday 16th January at 11.00 at St 

Marys Church, Cleator. 

All the children have really enjoyed arts this week.  All the art work is linked to 

our living and learning statement. 

Welcome back after the 

Christmas break.  We are 

looking forward to  

another term full of  

learning. 


